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Minutes of General Meeting

November 20, 2007

PRESENT:
Dianne Rumney (TVDSB), Donna Moore (UWO, Toastmasters), Alice Brona (LACW), Karen Sivak (OW), Wendy Topham (OW), Ann Walker (WIL), Tom Crouch (LUHC), Martin Withenshaw (EMOLTB), Rosanna Stumpo Bal, Jo-Ann Shertt and Candace Miller (Fanshawe College), Linda Davies (London Community Resource Centre), Nancy McQuillan (LUHC), Jill Slemon (LDCSB), Jennifer Stapleton (London Training Centre), Kym Wolfe (Military Family Resource Centre), Beverley Payne (TVDSB), Gordon Leffley (City of London), Marja Jensen (CFUW), Heather Jeffery (Hutton House), Patrick Smith (LDCSB), Paul Harding (Society for Learning in Retirement), Frances Shamley (MLRC).
REGRETS:

HOST MEMBER: Fanshawe College
1. Meeting Summary:

· Dianne Rumney welcomed everyone and thanked Rosela for arranging lunch and the speaker.

· Dianne introduced Jeff Sage, Manager of Marketing and Communication at Fanshawe College.
· Jeff did a very stimulating presentation on Social Networking, covering everything from Facebook, My Space, You Tube, to “2nd Life”, setting up virtual island meeting spaces.

· There was a lively Q. & A. session following this presentation.

· Dianne thanked Jeff for his presentation and Nancy McQuillan asked that he forward her a copy of the presentation so that it could be posted on LCAE’s website for all to view.

· There was a roundtable update from members.

· Dianne passed around a copy of the survey recently done by Deb Prothero.

· Next meeting will be January 22, 2008 at the ACCESS Centre, 171 Queens Ave., 3rd Floor.

